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City Council Members,
I will be brief. When looking at difficult decisions and considerations with proposed
budget cuts for our home city of Sebastopol, please consider the following.
1) I live within the city limits of Sebastopol and I do not support proposed budget cuts
for volunteer fire dept. stipends distributed to our Sebastopol volunteers. 
2) I am an advocate of keeping the paper copies of the informational STEP newsletter
as a true outreach for busy citizens.
Sebastopol residents are counting on you to hear and represent us. Thank you for
your work.
Sincerely,
Patti Koepf

Sebastopol, CA 95472




